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What: Minor Injury 

Where: Interstate 94 near mile marker 349 (Fargo) 

When: 05/29/2021 at 5:15 PM 

Road Conditions: Normal  

Weather Conditions: Overcast 

Crash Involvement: Two vehicle sideswipe resulting in a one vehicle rollover. 

Type of Crash: Sideswipe, Rollover 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Fargo Police Department, and FM 

Ambulance.  

Vehicle No. 1: 2012 Chevrolet Equinox 
Driver No. 1: Mohamed Ibrahim, Fargo, minor injury 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Charges: Driving under the influence, and no insurance 
 
Vehicle No. 2: 2020 Ford F150  
Driver No. 2: 46 year old male, West Fargo, no injuries 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Passenger No. 2: Juvenile, no injuries 
Charges: None 

 
 

 
NARRATIVE:  
Ibrahim was traveling eastbound on Interstate 94 in the right-hand lane.  Ibrahim crossed two 
lanes and was unable to control his vehicle.  Ibrahim struck a trailer being towed by a 2020 
Ford F150 that was traveling eastbound in the center lane.  Ibrahim then struck the rear driver 
side of the F150 near the box and lost control of his vehicle.  Ibrahim entered the median of 
Interstate 94 and overturned.  Ibrahim was treated on scene for minor injuries and charged 
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with driving under the influence (DUI) and no insurance.  The crash is under investigation by 
the North Dakota Highway Patrol.   

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Evan Savageau 701-651-6390                                                                                                                                                  
esavagea@nd.gov  

     
 


